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FROM:	Executive Secretary – Sierra Leone Conference (SLC)
TO:		Churches – SLC & NORTH-EAST/SOUTH-EAST REGION
SUBJECT:	FUNERAL
DATE:	3rd April, 2025
Dear Brethren,
I regret to announce the sudden death of Elder Fredrick Bankole Coker, who passed away on Wednesday, 26th March, 2025. 
He was a member of the Many Are Called Seventh-day Adventist Church, Kono.
Funeral arrangement is as follows:
1. Vigil Service: Tuesday, 8th April, 2025, at the Chief Compound, at Bumpeh Chiefdom, Kono District. 
2. Laying and Funeral Service: Wednesday, 9th April, 2025 at Adventist Front Mission (AFM) Site, Bumpeh, Kono District.
Transportation will be available for those who will want to attend the funeral in Kono at the cost of Le200.00.
Interested person can contact the following people:
i. Elder David Sombie – 076642442 of Christ the King S.D.A. Church, Kissy Mess Mess. 
ii. Freetown East District – Mustapha Bayoh 030199059. 
iii. Peninsula District – Elder Denka Marah – 076545002.
iv. Freetown City – Pastor Henry S. Bull – 079021864.
May God Almighty continue to console the bereaved family and the church during this time of their grief.
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Pastor Edward K. Turay
Cc:	President – SLC
“ “	Treasurer – SLC
“ “	District Pastors – SLC
“ “	Field Secretary – NE/SE Region
“ “	File
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